
 

CG DISCUSSION GUIDE 
We are Relationally Connected! 

  

  
 

← LOOK BACK ↑ LOOK UP ↑ LOOK FORWARD → 
 
 
Accountability and Celebration 
 

● Take a moment to celebrate wins 
since you last met.  
 

● Ask what God is doing in each of 
your separate lives and use this 
time to encourage one another.  

 
 
Prayer 
 

● Pray that God would bring more 
wins into our lives and that we can 
use those wins to continue to 
encourage one another.  
 

● Pray that God would give each of 
you inner strength when situations 

 
 
Introduction 

● Discuss what you thought being 
relationally connected meant before 
you heard the sermon.  
 

● Discuss what you think it means 
now.  

 
What does this sermon teach us about 
God? 
 

● How does being relationally 
connected relate to God?  
 

● How is God a “community?”  
 
 
What does this sermon teach us about 
ourselves? 

 
 
Practice and Plan 
 

● Discuss how you hope and plan to 
use your gifts for Jesus.  
 

● Discuss how you guys as a 
community group can encourage 
more people to be more relationally 
connected.  

 



 

this year are not “wins.” When times 
are hard or challenge.  
 

● Pray that our church would be both 
Christ-centered and relationally 
connected.  

 
● What does it mean to be a Jesus 

culture and how does that connect 
to our own individual cultures? How 
do we balance the two, because as 
Zach said both are important at 
ICB.  
 

● How are we a part of the family of 
God? How is that possible? 
 

● If we are really children of God, 
what does that mean for us? 
 

● Zach mentioned that we are also 
the body of Christ. What does it 
mean to be a member of the body? 
 

● What does it mean to have a 
spiritual gift? And what are spiritual 
gifts used for in the church? 

 

 


